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April 21, 2009
Mayor Thomas Friedel
Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403
Dear Mayor Friedel and Members of the Common Council:
PTMR requests that the City of Racine accept Wisconsin State 8521 grant funding in the amount of $184,232 from Racine County for the provision of disabled and senior transportation in 2008. 
Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration.
Sincerely,
Curtis Garner
Executive Director
PTMR
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